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1. Band & Choir Holiday Concerts: Holiday concerts for both band and choir will
take place on the following dates:
o Band: Grades 7-12, Tuesday, December 13 @ 7pm in the Fieldhouse.
o Choir: Grades 6 & 7, Monday, December 20 @ 6:30pm in the Auditorium
with 8th Grade & HS to follow @ 7:30.

2. Upward Bound: Representatives from UWSP’s Upward Bound program
presented to our 8th grade class on Tuesday, November 30th. So far to date we
have:

o 6 students that have already applied.

o 25 students have asked for additional information.
The application deadline is in March. We typically average around 12 students
each year that apply and are accepted.

3. Student Council Winter Fun Day: TMS Student Council is busy fundraising
and planning for our annual Winter Fun Day coming up on December 22nd. This
year we will have options that include a choice between bowling, 2 movie options
at Rouman Cinema, or ice fishing (if conditions allow). This is a half day event
where students have the opportunity to engage in some fun activities together
outside of the normal classroom experience. We were unable to host this event
last year and look forward to having it back on the calendar. It has always been
a positive experience leading into Christmas Break.

4. Professional Development: Ms. Rosin, a 6th grade English/Language Arts &
Social Studies Teacher, along with Mrs. Norman, our LMC Director will attend the
School Leaders Advancing Technology in Education (SLATE) Conference on
December 6-8.

o For more information on SLATE check out their website at
https://slateinwi.com/

5. December Hatchet Highlights
6. TMS Calendar




